
Dear Maureen and Heidi,  
 
I am submitting my expression of interest to serve as an ALAC representative for NARALO to the ALAC 
Finance and Budget Sub-Committee(FBSC) -- 2018-2019 

I understand that the tasks of the FBSC include but are not limited to: 

•Coordination of the annual additional Budget Requests from the ALAC and the RALOs that 
will be filed to go into the yearly ICANN budget 

•Drafting of any Statement regarding the ICANN Budget Process, ICANN Strategic Process 
and ICANN’s Operating Plan 

• Issues involving Constituency Travel Budgets 

I have 5 years of experience on granting committees and 3 years of experience as a member of the board 
of directors for the Canadian Internet Registration Authority (CIRA) which provides fiduciary oversight to 
that organization. I believe I have the experience to perform the duties outlined about and will commit the 
time necessary to do so. 
 
Sincerely 
Marita Moll 

 


